MEETING
October 29, 1993

Attending: Dan Kirk, Shell 0il Company
Scott McLeod, Weiss Associates
Juliet Shin, Alameda County Health Dept.

The meeting was held in response to the October 7, 1993 letter.
Mr. Kirk wanted some clarification of the letter. I explained that
I wanted to know what his intentions were for the site. Well MW-2
is consistently showing elevated levels of contaminants, and I feel
that the extent of the plume has not yet been defined in the
direction of Webster St. Mr. Kirk stated that he wanted to avoid
placing any more wells in city streets, because of all the hastle
with encroachment permits and utility lines. I stated that they
must either look into remediation systems for the contamination, or
completely characterize the extent of the ground water contaminant
plume observed in MW-2 by installin another well, and conduct
continued monitoring to determine whether this plume is migrating
(i.e., "Alternate Points of Compliance"). I requested that they
write a letter explaining the remediation systems they are
considering, and submit a rough schedule as to when they will begin
assessing the feasibility of the remedial options and come to a
decision as to what will be done at the site.
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